Yolo Subbasin Groundwater Agency

Groundwater Sustainability Agency

34274 State Highway 16 • Woodland, CA 95695 • 530.662.3211 • www.yologroundwater.org



Reclamation District 999 President Tom Slater tslaterdee@yahoo.com

November 16, 2021

President Slater,

Thank you for your time serving on the Yolo Subbasin Groundwater Agency's (YSGA) Board of Directors. We appreciate your involvement and efforts in developing the Yolo Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (Yolo Subbasin GSP) to ensure groundwater sustainability into 2042.

As discussed at previous YSGA Board of Directors meetings, the draft Yolo Subbasin GSP is available on our website at https://www.yologroundwater.org/yolo-groundwater-sustainability-plan. A video series is now available, which provides a brief overview of the YSGA's purpose, the conditions of the Yolo Subbasin, and the draft sustainable management criteria included in the Yolo Subbasin GSP: https://www.yologroundwater.org/ysga-video-series. A summary of comments received during the public comment period for the draft Yolo Subbasin GSP can be found https://www.yologroundwater.org/ysga-video-series. A summary of comments received during the public comment period for the draft Yolo Subbasin GSP can be found https://www.yologroundwater.org/ysga-video-series. A summary of comments received during the public comment period for the draft Yolo Subbasin GSP can be found https://www.yologroundwater.org/ysga-video-series. A summary of comments received during the public comment period for the draft Yolo Subbasin GSP can be found https://www.yologroundwater.org/ysga-video-series.

Additionally, we are available for virtual or in-person presentations if your respective Board or Council is interested. Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help RD 999 learn more about the Yolo Subbasin GSP and prepare for the YSGA Board of Directors adoption of the Yolo Subbasin GSP in January 2022.

Thank you for serving on the YSGA Board,

Kristin Sicke

Executive Officer